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Dear Sir/Madam,
I strongly disagree with single use disposable cups. They are harmful to the environment & a waste of
resources. I think coffee shops need to accept our reusable cups. I don’t want to go along to the providers &
‘have to’ buy their disposable cup because  they won’t accept my reusable cup.
It was done during Covid for hygiene reasons & in my opinion it has continued for convenience to the suppliers.
It’s a bad habit. Meanwhile we are wasting our planet  resources.

Yours

Sent from my iPhone




